
 
 
 

 
                           Engaging all students in world-class, future-focused learning 

 
 

Important Kindergarten and Special Needs Bus Rider Guideline 
 
Kindergarten and Special Needs students may only be discharged from their assigned bus to a 
parent/guardian or responsible party known and authorized by the parent/guardian to meet the 
student at the bus stop.  
 
An older sibling (3rd grade or above) who is assigned to ride the same bus may be considered 
the responsible party for a Kindergarten or Special Needs student with prior written permission 
from the parent/guardian of the student.  
 
If there is not a parent/guardian or known responsible party present at the bus stop to meet the 
Kindergarten or Special Needs student, the driver will report this fact to the Transportation 
Dispatch office to receive instructions.  In most cases, the Kindergarten or Special Needs student  
will be returned to their school unless other arrangements can be made. 

    


